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During the 2009 legislative session, a law was enacted that permits a mortgagor or owner of property 

to postpone a foreclosure sale on the property under certain conditions.  The law currently provides 

for a  postponement of the sale by five months after the originally scheduled date of sale. 

This bill recognizes that some properties may be subject to a 12-month foreclosure redemption 

period, rather than the standard six-month period, and provides for mortgagors or owners subject to 

that longer redemption period to postpone the date of a foreclosure sale by 11 months, rather than 

five months as would be permitted under the newly-enacted law. 

The changes would apply to foreclosure sales scheduled to occur beginning 30 days following final 

enactment of the bill. 

  

  


